
  

 

Your Comment on the Milldale application 

Please include all the contact details listed below with your comments and indicate whether you 
can receive further communications from us by email to substantive@fasttrack.govt.nz  

1. Contact Details 

Please ensure that you have authority to comment on the application on behalf of those named on 
this form. 

Organisation name (if 
relevant) 

Ngāti Tamaoho Settlement Trust 

First name   

Last name  

Postal address  

Home phone / Mobile 
phone 

 Work phone  

Email (a valid email 
address enables us to 
communicate efficiently 
with you) 

  

 

2. We will email you draft conditions of consent for your comment  

☒ 
I can receive emails and my email 
address is correct 

☐ 
I cannot receive emails and my postal 
address is correct 

 Please provide your comments below, include additional pages as needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your comments 



  

 

Comments on FTAA-2503-1038 Milldale 

Introduction 

1. On 30 June 2025, we were invited to provide comments on the substantive application for 
the Milldale project (the project) by 29 July 2025. 

Comments 

2. We advise that: 

2.1. the project area sits outside of the Ngāti Tamaoho Area of Interest and, therefore, the 
Ngāti Tamaoho Treaty settlement is not relevant to the project area; and 

2.2. we do not have a mana whakahono-a-rohe or a joint management agreement in place 
that could be affected by the project. 

3. We also advise that we understand that the project area sits outside of the Ngaati Tamaoho 
application (MAC-01-03-010) under the Marine and Coastal Area (Takutai Moana) Act 2011. 

4. Notwithstanding the above, we support: 

4.1. activities that ensure the needs of the present and the future generations are provided 
for in a manner that goes beyond sustainability and enhances/restores the 
environment; 

4.2. any comments provided by Te Kawerau Iwi Settlement Trust and the Tupuna Taonga o 
Tāmaki Limited Partnership; and 

4.3. any comments provided by Te Ākitai Waiohua Settlement Trust and the Ngāti Te Ata 
Claims Support Whānau Trust. 

Conclusion 

5. Our rights and interests arise from our whakapapa to the environment and expressed in 
relation to the project to the extent that obligations that arise from statute require that 
relationship be protected.  

6. While we accept the opportunity taken by the fast-track team to invite Ngāti Tamaoho to 
provide comments in this case, we are confident that our rights and interests are not 
affected by the project. 




